
                        

 

7th January 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

P6/7 have the opportunity to attend a six week Spanish Club, beginning on Tuesday 22nd January 2019, from 

3-4pm and continuing as detailed below. 

 

Tuesday 22nd January 2019  - 3.00 – 4.00pm 

Tuesday 29th January 2019  - 3.00 – 4.00pm 

Tuesday 5th February 2019  - 3.00 – 4.00pm 

Tuesday 12th February 2019  - 3.00 – 4.00pm 

Tuesday 26th February 2019  - 3.00 – 4.00pm 

Tuesday 5th March 2019  - 3.00 – 4.00pm 

 

The club will be taken by Sheena and will cost £20 for the 6 weeks. There are maximum of 20 spaces 

available and these will be allocated on first come first served basis. 

 

Please return reply slip below, together with payment, to confirm your acceptance of the details above. 

 

Regards 

 
Raymond Ross 

Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Spanish Club – P6/7 - 22nd Jan – 5th Mar 2019 

 

 

Child’s Name:___________________________  Class:__________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Spanish Club as detailed in the above letter. 

Parents should collect pupils from the front gate unless specified below. 

 

I have made arrangements for my child to:    

□  Be collected at the back school entrance.  □    Other _____________________________________ 

 

I enclose payment of £20  

 

 

Signed: ___________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)                Date: ______________________ 

 

 

Carniny Primary School 
 
Principal: Mr C R Ross MA BSc Adv Dip Ed PQH (NI) 

Vice-Principal: Mr I Somerville BEd NPQH  

Chair of Governors: Mr D Fulton 

 

Telephone: 028 2564 3814 

 61 Old Cullybackey Road 

Ballymena 

Co Antrim 

BT435JR 
Website: www.carninyprimary.co.uk 

  

http://www.carninyprimary.co.uk/

